
BHAVAN’S PUBLIC SCHOOL, DOHA- QATAR    

BHPS/CIR.NO. 70 /2024-25                                                              DATE: 11/03/2025  

 Dear Parents,    
Greetings from Bhavans!!   

With reference to the previous circular No.68, please note that the KG – II 

Graduation ceremony will be held on Saturday, 15th March 2025 in the New Salata 

Campus at 9.00 am (for both Wakra & New Salata students of KG-II). Parents are 

requested to reach the School along with their kids at 9.00 am.  

 

As the Graduation ceremony is held during the holy Ramadan fasting, the 

program will be formal, in accordance with spirit of Holy Ramadan. 

 

Ramadan Kareem!! 
 

With warm regards 

   Sd/- 

Principal    
 

NB: Photography/Videography is not permitted during the programme, except for the School 

Photographer. Photos/video will be shared on the Bhavans App & website.  


